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Los Angeles County
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Los Angeles County
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Sonoma County
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JILL LAVINE
Sacramento County

DEBORAH SEILER
Solano County

CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION OF
CLERKS AND ELECTION OFFICIALS

July 10, 2007

Assembly Member Paul Cook
State Capitol

Room 5164

Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Assembly Member Cook:

It was brought to my attention today that the letter of opposition sent by the
Elections Legislative Committee of the California Association of Clerks and Election
Officials (CACEO) in regard to AB 1662 (as amended April 25, 2007) was
inadvertently sent to an incorrect address. | wish to extend my most sincere
apology for this error. It was my intent to inform you, as the author of the bill, of the
Committee’s position and explain the reasoning behind the position.

We have reviewed our procedures in verifying address information and will make
every effort to ensure such an oversight not occur in the future. A copy of the letter
as originally sent follows. Should you have any questions in this regard, please do
not hesitate to contact me at the Sonoma County Clerk-Recorder-Assessor’s Office
(707) 565-1877.

Very truly yours,

Janice Atkinson
Correspondence Secretary
Elections Legislative Committee
California Association of Clerks
and Election Officials

c: Deborah Seiler, Co-Chair, CACEO Elections Legislative Committee
Jill Lavine, Co-Chair, CACEO Elections Legislative Committee
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